
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Osmington Bay Trip - final arrangements

Please find below a message sent on behalf of Mr Marks:

Dear Parent / Carer,

As the PGL trip is on Sunday, I would like to take this opportunity to go over some of the key arrangements.

The coaches will depart for Osmington Bay at 12:00 (Midday) on Sunday. Pupils should arrive at STRS at
11:30am.
We aim to return to STRS at around 5.30pm / 6.00pm on Wednesday 10th of July. If your son is taking a
mobile 'phone on the trip I will ask him to send a text message when we are approximately an hour away. I will
also update our Twitter handle.
Please remember that pupils are required to bring a pillow and sleeping bag / duvet.
Any necessary medication should be provided in a sealed box labelled with your son's name. It should
clearly state how often he needs to take the medication and when. He can then hand this box to
myself (Mr Marks) on the morning of departure.
It looks like the weather will be good. Please ensure that your son brings suncream and a hat.
The emphasis is on old, sensible clothes. All clothing must be named.
Valuable items are to be left at home.
There is a shop on site. If you would like to provide your son with a small amount of spending money, please do
so. However, ALL food and drink is provided throughout the trip and there are no costs for hire of equipment,
so spending money is not essential.

Kind regards,

William Marks

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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